
 

       February 28, 2024 
 

Andria Wingett, Director 
Development Services 
City of Hollywood 
2600 Hollywood Blvd, Rm 422 
Hollywood, FL 33022 
 
Dear Ms. Wingett 
 
Calvin, Giordano & Associates, Inc. (CGA) is pleased to submit a letter of interest to 
provide Professional Planning Consulting Services to City of Hollywood. CGA has the 
knowledge, experience, capability, and personnel resources to provide General Planning 
Services to the City. This can be achieved by piggybacking CGA’s existing Oakland Park 
General Planning Services Contract effective until October 16, 2025.  
 
For 86 years, CGA has provided consulting services to a wide range of government 
clients. With hundreds of employees, including a Planning Department consisting of 
eight (8) AICP-Certified Planners and current contracts with over 60 governmental 
entities, our firm provides a broad range of services typical of a much larger firm, but 
with the personalized attention of a smaller firm. 
 
CGA offers a complete suite of services which allows us to address the multiple 
interrelationships between land use, transportation, urban design, environmental, 
economic and community development. 
 
Our team is comprised of qualified professionals, possessing the diversity of technical skills 
required for this contract. Team members have worked together to build a long resume of 
providing outstanding solutions for our clients. We also                                                                       have the in-house resources in other 
disciplines to support additional work that may be needed such as, civil engineering, 
traffic engineering, environmental, building services and IT. 
 
In addition, Urban Compass, a land planning firm specializing in comprehensive planning, 
neighborhood and master planning and preparation of planning policy and regulation 
will be a subconsultant on this project. 

 
We would like to thank the City for the opportunity to provide these services and are 
eager to assist.  Should you have any questions please contact Project Manager Vickki 
Placide-Pickard at (954) 266-6495 or vpickard@cgasolutions.com.   

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
David Stambaugh, PE, DBIA 
Vice President of Professional Services 
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